
Review and Photos from Sea to Sky Gondola Outing on October 13th

The expedition was a success, due mainly to the near-perfect weather.  After some days of rain and low cloud, Tues-
day dawned sunny and clear.  The group met at Park Royal, organized carpools and drove to the Gondola.  In brilliant 
sunshine, we rode to the upper lodge, the magnifi cent view of Howe Sound and the surrounding peaks expanding as we 
rose.  At the top we emerged and took in more views as we strolled around the Spirit and Panorama Trails, crossing Sky 
Pilot suspension bridge and visiting the Chief viewing platform on the way.

As the weather was so perfect, we elected to eat lunch outside on the deck.  Sandwiches, green and potato salads were fol-
lowed by fresh fruit, all in copious quantities.

Replete, we listened to a talk by Chrissy 
Allen, Director of Sales and Marketting.  
Those of us who have had experience of 
construction projects were astonished by the 
speed and effi  ciency with which approval had 
been obtained from four levels of Govern-
ment and the project completed on time and 
on budget.  We were all delighted to hear 
that, thus far, the development has succeeded 
well beyond expectations.  Our questions 
answered, we wound up our visit, rode the 
Gondola down and made our way homeward. 

John Walker


